
2025-2026 Kazangian Supply List  

Hello fourth grade families, 

Welcome to Room 21! My name is Christine Kazangian and I will be your child's fourth grade 

teacher! I enjoyed meeting your students in June and I look forward to meeting your families this 

fall. Although we still have a few weeks of summer left, some of you may be eager to hit the school 

supply sales. I loved back to school shopping when my kids were younger and I hope you do too! If 

you are unable to get supplies, there will be materials that the students can share. If you are 

purchasing your own items, please do not feel the need to buy everything on the list. I know this all 

adds up!   

 

                                                                 Materials needed 

●​ A 1 inch, three ring binder (The binders covered with a clear, outer, plastic pocket are 

helpful, so the students can store important papers here.) 

●​ 1 subject spiral bound notebook 

●​ a box of tissues 

●​ sanitizing wipes 

 

Other individual supplies you MAY want to bring: 

●​ Pencils (Ticonderoga are best), erasers 

●​ Small packs of colored pencils, markers, crayons 

●​ Glue sticks, several multi-colored highlighters, scissors, ruler 

●​ Headphones (I have a simple set for everyone, but sometimes students prefer their own.) 

●​ Pencil case/container to hold supplies 

 

Supplies I ask you DO NOT bring: 

●​ Extra large zip binders (These do not fit in their desks.) 

●​ Backpack with wheels (These do not fit in their lockers.)  

 

Classroom Donations: 

●​ Pencils, pencil top erasers, glue sticks, highlighters, markers, colored pencils 

●​ Sanitizing wipes 

●​ Plastic spoons and napkins for snack time 

●​ Boxes of tissues 

●​ Baggies (sandwich and gallon size) 

●​ Non-perishable snacks for those times snacks are forgotten 

 

Please note: The students will have individual lockers and may decorate or accessorize them. 

Tape cannot be applied to the lockers, however magnets are welcome.   

 



I cannot wait to see you on the first day of school! 😃🏫 Enjoy your last weeks of summer 

with your family!   

 

Ms. Kazangian 


